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Commissioner to release report on privacy law compliance by BC medical clinics  
 
 
VICTORIA—On Wednesday, September 25, 2019 at 9:30am, Information and Privacy 
Commissioner Michael McEvoy will release a compliance review on how medical clinics 
throughout British Columbia are meeting their legal obligations to protect personal 
information.  
 
The Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner (OIPC) review looked at the 
privacy management programs, privacy policies, and collection and safeguarding of 
personal information at 22 BC clinics to gauge compliance with the Personal Information 
Protection Act.  
 
Audit and Compliance Report P 19 01: Compliance Review of Medical Clinics will be 
available for download at the OIPC website:  
https://www.oipc.bc.ca/reports/audit-compliance/ 
 
A news release will be issued summarizing the report.  
 
For more information, or to request an interview, contact:  
 
Noel Boivin 
Senior Communications Officer 
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner for BC 
250-217-7872 
nboivin@oipc.bc.ca 
Twitter: @BCInfoPrivacy 
 


